Guatemala

Brides and Weddings

We are excited to tell you about the wedding of our daughter Jillian to her beau, Milton Ixcot. They were
married in the evening of November 28, before a beautiful sunset. Please pray for Milton and Jillian and
their new life together for our Lord, serving in our local church.

November - December 2021

Jillian and Milton's engagement may have been longer than they might have wanted, but it was all in God’s
timing. In many of the same ways we as believers and the Bride of Christ, look forward to the time when
our engagement is finally over and we are forever united with our Bridegroom, the Lord Jesus Christ! We
continue to go out into the highways and hedges, compelling souls to come, and encouraging all of the
body of believers here to be ready for His return, which will surely be very soon.

Jessica’'s Engagement

We also would like to announce that our daughter Jessica was
proposed to on the last day of her trip here for her sister’s
wedding. Luis Mejia asked for her hand in marriage, and she said
Yes! They are planning to marry next January 2023. Please pray
with us as Jessica works toward graduating from Norris Bible
Baptist Seminary in Texas, and as Luis finishes at our Bible
College in Quetzaltenango, and for guidance as they plan their
wedding and future together serving the Lord.

We are doing well and the church is returning to normal in our now changed world in which we live.
Seminary will start back up in January, and we are looking forward to training our church members who
make up the whole student body. Thank you all for your prayers and support of the ministry here in
Guatemala.
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